From: strathpeffer community centre <info@strathpeffercommunitycentre.org.uk>

To: <info@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 06/12/2017 11:55:11

Subject: Ross-shire Science Festival 2018/Bicycle Smoothie Maker



Hello,
 
I am currently organising our 7th Science festival which will be held 16th April – 20th April next year.  We aim to have a few talks or activities in several Ross-shire venues during the week, culminating in a day long Science Fair Strathpeffer Community Centre. These events always attract many people, of all ages and walks of life and are aimed at making science accessible, informative and fun.  They are non-profit making and are a great way for organisations to spread the word around about what they do.  I’ve enclosed a PDF of this year’s brochure and an information sheet to give you an idea of the activities we held.
 
I believe your group loaned us, or came along with a bicycle smoothie maker at a previous Fair we held a few years ago – I wonder if this is available again as it proved very successful and fun.
 
You are also welcome to become involved yourselves; we are looking at green energy and conservation so perhaps you would like to perhaps give a talk or demo or do something in another venue under the umbrella of the Ross-shire Science Festival?   
 
Please call for a chat if you would like to talk around this some more,
 
Kind regards,
 
Pam Bradley
Centre Assistant
 
Strathpeffer Community Centre
School Road
Strathpeffer
IV14 9AG
 
Tel: 01997 421 989
Email: info@strathpeffercommunitycentre.org.uk
www.strathpeffercommunitycentre.org.uk
 
Registered charity SC000688
Company No. 207195
 
Run by the community, for the community!
 
